
MAPLE POINT MIDDLE SCHOOL 

 
CELEBRATES AMERICAN EDUCATION WEEK 

 
During American Education Week, parents and guardians are invited to our middle school to 

share their child’s classroom experience and feel the energy behind MAPLE POINT PRIDE.  

 You are invited to attend classes on:  

November 19
th

, and 20
th

 
 

To allow for the appropriate numbers of guests in our classroom, if you plan to visit us, please 

respond to the email listed below or call with your name, your child’s name and the date 

and time of your visit.   

 

When you arrive at the building, please report to the main office where you will be given specific 

details about the room(s) you will visit, a map of the building, and suggestions to follow during 

your visit. 

 

To make these visits as productive as possible, the following protocol will be used in the 

building: 

 

 Review your child’s schedule to identify the classes you’d like to observe. 

Schedules are available on HomeAccess. 

 Arrive early to allow you to be at the classroom when the period starts. 

 Check in at the Main Office with photo identification to get a visitor’s pass, 

building map and period schedule. 

 Silence your cell phone.  

 Pictures or videos are not allowed in classrooms.  

 Be prepared to stay for a full class period.  

 Because our day is filled with planned activities, if you need to conference with a 

teacher, teachers or counselor, please schedule a time in advance or arrange for 

a conference at another time.  

 

Your support in these areas will help provide for the greatest amount of continuity in the 

classrooms. This is a great opportunity to celebrate public education and I hope to see you! 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Andy Sokol 

Principal 

 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS: dhewitt@neshaminy.k12.pa.us                       Phone: 215-809-6235 


